
Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
800 Fifth Avenue #2000 • Seattle WA 98104-3188 

August 10, 2017 

SENT VIA WEB PORTAL AND ABC LMI 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: Wash. Utils. & Transp. Comm'n v. Puget Sound Energy, PSE 2017 GRC 
Dockets UE-170033 and UG-170034 (Consolidated) 

Dear Mr. King: 

Public Counsel respectfully submits this letter in lieu of a response to the Commission Notice to 
Respond to Staff Motion for Leave to Revise the Testimonies and Exhibits of Staff Witnesses 
Erdahl, McGuire and Cheesman dated August 9, 2017. Public Counsel takes no position on the 
issues presented in Staff's motion. 

Sincerely, 

LISA W. GAFKEN 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel Unit Chief 
(206) 464-6595 

LWG:cm 
Enclosures 
cc: ALJs Dennis Moss and Rayne Pearson (via E-mail only) 

Service List (via First Class Mail & E-mail) 
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